
   
 

   
 

Annex  – Replies to FAQs on the Implementation of Specific Actions by Member States/SACs 

The content of each reply is based on the information provided by the country concerned and therefore only applies to the precise question or situation described. 

The Commission is committed to providing accurate responses to the questions by the country concerned. However, the information provided cannot be 

considered or interpreted as being contractually binding. The Commission cannot be held liable for any use made of these replies. No aspect of these replies 

can be considered as a formal position of the Commission. 

Topic classification  Question Reply 

Publicity of project 

summary of Specific 

Actions 

Based on our understanding of what is written about 

publicity in the CPR and the fact that we have been 

asked to provide a short project summary in the Specific 

actions applications we have submitted so far, we 

expect that information on which MS/SAC that receive 

funding from a certain Specific action call and what the 

funding should be used for, will be publicly available 

on the Commission's homepage after the call has been 

finalized. If this is correct – where can we find such 

information about past calls? Or are the publicity 

requirements limited to the MS/SAC publicly available 

websites? 

So far, we have not published the project summaries on the website of 

the Commission, but we may do so in the future on the open data 

platform. The publicity requirements apply to the MS and the SACs 

available websites.  

The results of past calls have been so far circulated to the Home Affairs 

Funds Committee.   
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